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Daisy Class

Tapestry
The Tapestry accounts for your children 
are now up and running and observations 
are being added.  Please make sure to 
check and see the exciting things that 
the children have been up to in Daisy 
Class! Tapestry is for teachers and 

parents to share the children's learning. 
If you have any worries or concerns and 
you are not able to talk to us in person, 
please do not post these on Tapestry, 

please email the office and ask for it to 
be sent to Miss Evans. Thank you :)

Daisy Staff 
From chatting on the phone to you 

all this week, I think that this 
might be helpful...

Left to right : Miss Evans, Miss 
Fair, Mrs Bretherton, Mrs Ellis 

Mrs West (Tuesdays)

Parent consultations
Thank you so much for your 
positive feedback during the 
consultations this week. It 

was lovely to talk to you all -
hopefully the next one we will 

be able to see each other! 
Thank you for your support 

and positivity! 

Home Learning
Don't forget our home learning 

challenge. We would love it if you 
could make a poster together 'All 
About Me!' It can include pictures 

from birth to now, pictures of 
favourite things or anything else you 

would like to include! Please bring 
these in as soon as they are 

complete for the children to share 
with their friends and teachers :) 

Question of the week 
The children have been learning new 

Daisy Class rules. 
Ask you child if they remember the 

rules. 
1. Choose it use it put it away. 

2. We walk inside. 
3. We have kind words and kind hands. 
We are learning the rules slowly that 
the children get lots of opportunities 

to remember and practise them. 
There may be more next week. 

Our focus this week
We have still been exploring leaves. 

We went on a leaf hunt around 
school and made some leaf crowns. 
We looked and the colours, shapes 

and patterns of the leaves. We have 
learnt a new song, '10 autumn leaves 
laying on the ground.' The children 

had a go at recognising numbers 1-10 
and had a go at taking one away on 
their fingers each time a leaf blew 

away. (eg. 10-1 is 9) 
     


